Williams Road PO Box 107

Narrogin WA 6312 Phone: (08) 9881 1200 Fax: (08) 9881 3482 Mobile: 0476 815 005

Principal: Mr David Harrison
Deputy Principals: Mrs Leah Kellow
Mrs Tanya Shepherd

Email:

Narrogin.ps@education.wa.edu.au

Website:

narroginprimaryschool.wa.edu.au

Dates to Remember

Friday 6 May 1A Assembly

Tues 10 - Thurs 12 May NAPLAN Yrs 3 & 5

Tuesday 10 May

P&C Meeting 7.00pm

Friday 13 May

P & C Quiz Night

Wednesday 18 May

School Board Meeting

Friday 20 May

Cross Country

Friday 20 May

Walk to School Day

Friday 27 May

4H Assembly

Tuesday 7 June

Staff Development Day

(No school for students)

Narrogin Primary School Voluntary Contributions Commonwealth Bank 066 522 0090 0206





Independent Public School

Term 2, Issue 11

Wednesday 4 May 2016

In the Pursuit of Excellence

From the Principal

ATTENDANCE

Help your child succeed in School, build the habit of good attendance early. School success goes hand in hand with good attendance.

A reminder that a written or verbal reason for non-attendance must be given to the teacher or front office. It is only reasonable for a student to miss school if they are sick, or have a medical, educational or family appointment. Extended vacations can be approved by the Principal but a request in writing is necessary.

	He/ She is only missing just	That equals	Which is	and over 13 years of schooling that's
	1 day per fortnight	20 Days per year	4 weeks per year	Nearly 1.5 years
	1 day per week	40 Days per year	8 weeks per year	Over 2.5 years
	2 days per week	80 Days per year	16 weeks per year	Over 5 years
	3 days per week	120 Days per year	24 weeks per year	Nearly 8 years

BASKETBALL / NETBALL COURTS

Over the next few days we will have our basketball / netball courts remarked, this is an exciting opportunity for our school community as this is a heavily used area in our school. We are hoping that all students / community members who use our facilities after hours will continue to respect the area by placing all rubbish in bins and keeping the courts clear of rocks and other dangerous trip hazards. In the coming weeks the school will erect signs to remind people to respect our facilities.



WALK TO SCHOOL DAY

Friday 20 May is National Walk Safely to School Day. To promote healthy active transport to school we will be having 'Walking School Buses' for students and families to join in and walk to school. We would love to see as many students as possible walk to school, hopefully with their parents or carers, while learning to be safe, active and healthy. More details will come home to families next week.

BOOK FAIR - COMING SOON!

Wednesday 8 June Book Fair will be in the Library for a week, it will be open before, during and after school.

KISS AND DROP ZONE

Coming soon to Johnston Street, more details to follow!





CHATTERBOX CHAT

Brekkie Bites from 7.50am, all welcome!

Our space is now called "The Chatter Box" Thank you to Maya and Kevin for their input with the name.

I am available to Parents Wednesdays, please feel free to contact me through the office.

Chappy

COMMUNITY NEWS

Net Set Go (under 10's)

Registration: Open now

Commences May 4th

Time: 4:00pm—5:00pm

Cost: \$60.00 per child (includes pack)

Junior Soccer

Registration: Open now Commences: May 3rd Time: 4.00pm—5.00pm

Cost: 80.00 per child

Contact the centre for more information - 98812651





TOWN AND SHIRE OF NARROGIN

EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT

PREPARE. ACT. SURVIVE INFORMATION EVENING

ALL RESIDENTS OF NARROGIN WELCOME

PLEASE COME ALONG TO AN INFORMATION SESSION.

BETTER PREPARE YOUR HOME, FAMILY AND COMMUNITY FROM EMERGENCY SITUATIONS.

WHERE: JOHN HIGGINS CENTRE

WHEN: THURSDAY 19th MAY 2016

TIME: 2 - 4:30 PM & 6:30 - 9PM

REFRESHMENTS PROVIDED

GUEST SPEAKERS FROM WAROONA AND YARLOOP

SUPPORTED BY DFES, TOWN AND SHIRE OF NARROGIN

CANTEEN NEWS

A huge thank you to the following volunteers:

Wednesday 4 May

Thursday 5

Friday 6

Monday 9

Tuesday 10

Phillipa Ellis

Tracey Barrow

Gill Armstrong

Kylie Bradford

Chanthoeun Reung

If you are not on our roster and you would like to be, please contact Gloria at the canteen 9881 1200

COUNCILLORS' CORNER

Keep an eye out for councillors visiting your class to raise money for SIDS. There will be some cute bears, red noses and badges for you to buy. In June we will have a dress in red day to raise money for this worthwhile cause. Year 6's are raffling a 2kg block of chocolate to raise money for camp. Tickets (available from Room 1) are 50c each or 3 for \$1. Keep practising hard for our upcoming Cross Country and goodluck to the year 3's and 5's sitting NAPLAN next week. Caitlyn O'Neill

Narrogin Squash Club Junior Pennants Competition 9 yrs+

Wednesday 4th May 5.30pm at NLC For more information please contact Anthony Howe 98811 718 / 0429 106 120 Andrew Pratt 98813 732



Disclaimer

This section is provided for general information only, and on the understanding that the Department of Education is not providing advice or a recommendation about any of the services referred to in this newsletter.



Quiz Night

Friday, 13th May

Doors open-7pm Quiz starts-7:30pm

John Higgins Centre

Tables can be booked and paid for at N.P.S Office

\$80 (Tables of 8)
BYO Food
This is a fully licenced
event- No BYO alcohol or
under 18's

All enquiries: Jane 9881 3721